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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Homicide 
  
Chatham County, GA -- (July 27, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating after a man was shot and killed late Tuesday night. 

 

At 11:47 p.m. on July 26, 2022, Chatham County Police Department officers were called to the 

7600 block of Skidaway Road for a report of a shooting. The adult male victim was pronounced 

dead at the scene. Based on preliminary evidence, detectives believe the shooting was the result 

of an altercation between the victim and another person who was known to him.  

 

Anyone with information about the crime, or who can help identify the suspect, is asked to call 

Chatham County Police Department Detectives at 912-651-4717, or contact them through the 

department’s online tip form found here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips . They can 

also call Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a 

cash reward. 
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